## Message

From: Brian Boxer [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A4F8C4AB743D4D5194AA8B3D8C519C29-BRIAN BOXER]

**Sent**: 7/21/2020 4:01:28 PM

To: Tay Via (tvia@coblentzlaw.com) [tvia@coblentzlaw.com]; Daniel Dameron [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange

Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=6a6fe13acd9443b5b341c4598a1667a2-Daniel Dame];

Loren Montgomery (loren@mcadvise.com) [loren@mcadvise.com]; Dennis Kanuk (dennis@mcadvise.com) [dennis@mcadvise.com]; Gerard McCallum II (gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com) [gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com]; Chris Holmquist (cholmquist@wilsonmeany.com) [cholmquist@wilsonmeany.com]; bsaltsman@gibsondunn.com

Subject: IBEC Memo of July 21, 2020

Attachments: IBEC Responses to Late Letters 07212020.pdf

## Folks,

For your information. The following memo was submitted to the City prior to the Council's action on the EIR certification.

## Brian

**Brian D. Boxer, AICP** Senior Vice President Northern California Regional Director

ESA | Environmental Science Associates Celebrating 50 Years of Work that Matters!

2600 Capitol Ave, Suite 200 Sacramento, California 95816

D: 916.231.1270 | C: 916.761.2288 | O: 916.564.4500

bboxer@esassoc.com | esassoc.com

Follow us on Linkedin | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Vimeo